SPECIAL eBULLETIN

Originally Published: March 01, 2021

FOR PROFESSIONAL AND FACILITY PROVIDERS

Updated: April 16, 2021

UPDATED: ACA ENROLLMENT OPPORTUNITY FOR 2021 HEALTH INSURANCE COVERAGE

President Biden has issued an Executive Order granting a limited, one-time enrollment period which allows your patients to enroll in an individual or family plan outside of the typical enrollment timeframes.

The enrollment period began on **February 15**th and will end on **August 15**th for anyone under the age of 65 seeking health insurance coverage or looking to change their current coverage.

You can direct any patients seeking more information about where to review their coverage options or how to enroll to:

HighmarkForYou.com">HighmarkForYou.com or 1-855-991-1980

